
	
  

ACQUISITION ANNOUNCEMENT 

Morgan Engineering, LLC is pleased to announce that it has acquired the records of the following prominent firms:   

• Ernst Ernst & Lissenden 
• G. Cassetta & Associates 
• Douglas Wesp, PLS 

Our responsive Morgan account managers are ready to assist with upcoming projects and initiatives for clients of 
these former companies. We aim to make the transition as seamless as possible, and have worked closely with the 
management of the former firms to ensure this. 

Please contact us to get started - we are ready to work with your team and provide excellent customer service and 
responsiveness, paired with outstanding results, for which the Morgan brand has become well known and respected. 

Call us: 732-270-9690 

	
  


